
 
 
 
 
St Giles Nursery is proud to be working with St George’s Academy Partnership, who 
will award the Qualified Teacher Status (QTS) and Lincoln University who will accredit 
the PGCE.  
 
Together these two organisations have an extremely successful track record of training 
Secondary School Teachers, 100% of trainees last year had teaching jobs for 
September. 
 
Our programme will offer trainees the chance to become fully trained Primary teachers 
with a specialism in the 3-7 age range. 
 
St Georges Academy Partnership prides itself on keeping the number of students in 
each cohort small so that the programme can be adapted to the needs of each student 
and tutors and mentors really get to know each individual trainee and are able to fully 
support them. 
 
We are currently recruiting trainee teachers for September 2021. Our aim is to train the 
best candidates we can to teach in Lincolnshire and beyond.  On UCAS, trainees have 
the opportunity to apply directly to a school to train to teach, ensuring that the school is 
both a ‘good fit’ and also manageable in terms of location. From your first interview to 
your start in September we will try to do everything we can to make you feel at home in 
your training school and ready to start your training year. 

This path into teaching is a great way to gain the qualifications and practical skills you 
need to become a teacher.  It allows those who have just finished a degree, or have 

http://www.teacher-training.org/
https://www.lincoln.ac.uk/home/education/


been working in a career for many years to combine teacher training with actually doing 
and learning on the job. 

We work closely with our schools in the partnership to enable us to offer a fantastic 
training programme for our trainees.  We offer a personalised training package to suit 
your needs. Give St George’s Partnership a call 01529 301193 or email 
wendy.procter@teacher-training.org or arrange an informal chat with Wendy Procter at 
St George’s Academy, Sleaford. 

 


